

QUEENSMEAD SAILING CLUB
COMMITTEE MEETING
MONDAY 24th APRIL 2006 AT 8.00pm

AGENDA

1. Attendance/Apologies/Welcome to John Griffiths
 2. Minutes of the meeting of 30th January 2006
 3. Matters arising
 4. Report, Awards for All Grant Application
 5. Progress with the new RIB
 6. Solent communication
 7. Fundraising – Pat’s Team Event
 8. Christmas Social 2006
 9. Boat Parking: Toppers
 10. AOB & Date of next meeting
1. **Present:** Bert May(BM), Jenny Vickers(JV), Brian O’Leary (BOL), Danny William(DW), Linda Culver(LC), Pam Boyling(PB), John Griffiths(JG)
Apologies: Calvin Merry **Absent:** Kath Shilcock
BM introduced John Griffiths to the meeting BOL proposed that John be elected onto the committee, DW seconded this proposal and the committee unanimously agreed.
2. & 3 **MINUTES OF LAST MEETING & MATTERS ARISING**
BM read through the minutes of previous meeting. There was one matter arising, and BM reported that the Ent had finally been sold on ebay for £520.00. BM gave BOL a vote of thanks for all his effort in achieving this.
4. **REPORT: AWARDS FOR ALL GRANT APPLICATION**
BOL reported that he has spoken to Awards for All, who asked for more financial details from us. So the grant looks promising. After some discussion as to exactly what boats to purchase with the grant, it was agreed that BM would call an ad-hoc meeting to decide, if and when we get the grant.
5. **PROGRESS WITH THE NEW RIB**
BM took the RIB to Bembridge Outboards and the jockey seat has been fitted. It all looks good and business like. The engine is not functioning on tick over. BM to take the engine to Chertsey for them to look at the problem. The RIB cost £1,400 with engine & trailer and cost £984.70 for conversion at Bembridge.
6. **SOLENT COMMUNICATION**
BM suggested that QSC purchase communicators of some description for Solent trips. After much discussion, it was agreed to get funding (who?) for 4 VHF radios plus training for people to use them (at £150 a course). LC proposed that in the meantime, everyone on solent trips gives their mobile phone no. to BM.
7. **FUNDRAISING: PAT’S TEAM EVENT**
This to be held on SUNDAY 23rd JULY. There will be no Mayor, no fire brigade and no RLNI. There would be races, BOL’s boat jumble, Tug of War, BBQ and raffle (prizes needed). BOL and JG will investigate the possibility of having a prize draw.
There will be a pre meeting on 10th July, when people can bring tombola prizes along, if they have any.
8. **CHRISTMAS SOCIAL**
Saturday 25th November ’06 BM & JV had investigated Edwinn’s at Harefield – not big enough - and Ruislip Golf Club so far. Ruislip seems promising and they will be sending costings and menus at the end of May.
9. **BOAT PARKING: TOPPERS**
BM reported that the toppers have been moved from the front to Row B
10. **AOB & DATE OF NEXT MEETING**
BM reported that QSC has joined Hillingdon Sports Council – which may be beneficial when seeking funding

DATE OF NEXT MEETING Monday 25th September 2006 at 8.00pm, The Green Man, Denham